
Notification of Absence from School 

From Term 2 2024 onwards, we will be digitising the way you inform the school of your 
child’s/ward’s absence. Instead of calling the General Office, please fill in the form at 
go.gov.sg/bpghsnoa at the earliest notice if your child/ward is unable to attend school. This link 
and QR code will also be published on the school website. Please follow up on your 
child’s/ward’s absence by submitting the hardcopy Medical Certificate or parent's letter to the 
Form Teacher through your child/ward when they return to school. 

Furthermore the General Office staff will no longer be calling parents/guardians of students 
who are absent from school. Instead you will receive an automated SMS notification at 9.00am 
for each day your child is not in school. 

Do note that you will still be receiving the daily SMS notification confirming your child/ ward’s 
absence even after completing and submitting the form. 

If the information in the automated message is incorrect, please do not be alarmed and contact 
the BPGHS General Office at 6769 1031 to verify the information. 

Thank you. 

 

 


